
December 5, 1929,

Mr. A. M 	 Bede,
Fort Yates, 'North Dakota.

Dear Mr. heede:

Thanks very much for your kind letter containing
the paper on bird lore. `ghat will ire very helpful,
although not so helpful as the letter itself. Your ex-
planation of witting Lull's rise to power seems the only
&enable one and I assure you I intend to burst myself
trying to put it soross. I shall look forward to your
next le -Aer.eagerly.

Yours very cordially, m.


